
Term 2 in Year 5! 
Wow! What a term it has been in Year 5! We have all been very 

busy this term and have been having heaps of fun learning some 

awesome things. Check them out below!  

Persuasive Writing 

This term in writing we have been learning about Persuasive 

Writing. We had to convince our fellow classmates about whether 

or not we should be completing homework each night. With some 

debating and strong arguments our class was torn as to whether 

or not homework should be completed. We each came up with 

three reasons supporting our argument and wrote examples to 

support this. In the next few weeks we are moving on to debating!  

Stay tuned to hear how our speeches go!  

Dare Adventure Camp 

In Week 5 we travelled by bus to Dare Adventure Camp in 

Dwellingup with the Year 6 class. We had an excellent day 

completing a confidence course, BMX track and joining in on some 

team building activities. The best part of the day by far was 

crawling through the mud pit.  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

Sorry Day 2017 

This term our class was 

assigned the task of 

planning and preparing 

the Sorry Day Liturgy for our school. 

We decided to learn more about Sorry Day before organising the 

Liturgy, and through our lessons we decided to create some 

posters to show our understanding of this 

event. 

Here 

are 

some 



images of our posters that were displayed on Sorry Day.  


